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IICL Expands Training Courses. 

 
2025 IICL In-person Training Courses 

 
Washington, DC —The Institute of International Container Lessors (IICL) President Dennis 
Lombardi is happy to share the successful completion of 3 IICL in-person training events in Italy 
in March 2025. Two training sessions covered refrigerated containers, and one addressed dry van 
containers.  The training courses were held in Livorno in which all 68 participants received a 
certificate of completion for their attendance.  
 
In addition to the Livorno, Italy training courses IICL will also host a pair of private training 
sessions on both dry van and refrigerated container inspection and repairs in Santos, Brazil in 
April 2025.  The IICL has trainers in place in Italy, The Netherlands, and Brazil that can deliver 
IICL training courses in their local languages. Dennis Lombardi mentioned that the IICL is very 
pleased with the feedback received from our training events and has plans to expand the activity 
that was halted during the Covid pandemic. He added, last year the IICL introduced a new 
training program for “Members Only” with excellent results in the US and Europe, this year we 
will be replicating it in Singapore in September. 
 
As more companies are adding new people to their teams the IICL is assisting in welcoming new 
staff and sharing its knowledge and experiences through its training courses on dry van and 
refrigerated containers.  
 
Lastly, the IICL, is currently considering delivering training courses in India in late 2025 or in 
2026 in response to multiple requests received.    
 

 



           

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Please email info@iicl.org if you have any questions or concerns regarding the training courses 
offered by the IICL. 

 
 
 
 
Organized in 1971, the IICL is a trade association, representing lessors of maritime containers 
and intermodal chassis. Its member companies, CAI International, Inc., Direct ChassisLink, 
FlexiVan, Seaco Global, SeaCube Container, Textainer Group Holdings Limited, TOUAX, 
TRAC Intermodal, and Triton International Limited, own or manage a significant portion of the 
global leased container and U.S. chassis fleets. 
 
The IICL is active in technological, educational, safety, environmental, governmental, 
regulatory, and security issues. Complementing its widely accepted industry standards and best 
practices, the IICL offers its inspector certification examinations for containers and chassis in 
more than 5,000 locations around the world, supported by publications, tools and courses. 
 
For more information, please contact the IICL via info@iicl.org 


